
 

 

NCCBG Coronvirus (COVID-19) Update: Breaking News 

03.17.20, 11:00am 

 

 

 

BREAKING NEWS: Governor Roy Cooper Issues Executive Order to Close Restaurants & 
Bars 
 
Well, timing is everything.  Moments after sending our latest COVID-19 update today, we 
received notice that Governor Roy Cooper will be holding a 2pm press briefing today, at which 
time he will announce the closure of restaurants and bars, beginning at 5pm today. This will 
include our brewery taprooms.  Takeout and delivery options will remain allowed and a viable 
option.  
The Governor’s order will also include an expansion of North Carolina’s unemployment 
insurance, in an effort to support North Carolina workers. 
 
 
Read the full press release from the Governor’s Office here:  
https://governor.nc.gov/news/north-carolina-close-restaurants-and-bars-dine-customers-allow-ta
keout-and-delivery-operations 
 
We will continue to keep you updated with information as we receive it.  
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